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Dear Superintendents, Principals, and Music Teachers, 

 

The Elementary Division of the Mississippi Music Educators Association will sponsor workshops 

throughout the 2018-2019 school year.  These workshops are designed to foster continuing teacher 

education and professional growth by providing new ideas, materials, and teaching strategies that may be 

implemented in the classroom.  The workshop locations and dates are listed below: 

 

MMEA Fall Workshop Dates and Locations 

Sing, Move, Create, Play: Making Music the Orff-Schulwerk Way 

Presented by Maribeth Yoder-White   

 

September 19, 20 and 21, 2018 

Registration 8:15 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. 

Workshop 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

(Lunch included) 
Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

Northern Division 

 

County Office 

5 E. South Street 

Hernando, MS 38632 

662-429-5271 

 

Alyssa J. Allen, Chair 
alyssa.allen@dcsms.org 

662-404-2168 
 

Thursday, September 20, 2018 

Central Division 

 

Crossgates Baptist Church 

8 Crosswoods Road 

Brandon MS 39042 

601-825-2562 

 

       Katie Chew, Chair 
kchew@madison-schools.com 
 

 

    Friday, September 21, 2018 

Southern Division 

 

Singing River Academy 

4601 Gautier-Vancleave Road 

Gautier, MS 39553 

228-522-8835 

 

 

Laura Hubbard, Chair 

lhubbard@pgsd.ms 

                  228-218-2273                                      
 

Please note that the address for each location has been given to aid in locating the site.  Feel free to contact your 

site chair in advance if you need further directions to the facility. 

 
School administrators; please consider the Fall Workshop as an opportunity for professional development 

for your music teacher(s).  If it is possible for the school district to provide membership fees, registration 

fees and/or a professional day for your teachers, this workshop will be a worthwhile use of time and 

money. Please make plans for your music instructor(s) to attend.  If there are any questions concerning 

this workshop, please contact me at 251-454-7962. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Leslie Mitchell, 

MMEA—Elementary Division President 

acbarnesmusic@bellsouth.net 

http://www.msmea.org/
mailto:alyssa.allen@dcsms.org
mailto:lhubbard@pgsd.ms


 

Maribeth Yoder-White Teacher Training Workshop 

 

Come explore the many ways we actively engage students in music-making! This workshop will include 

hands-on activities immediately applicable for use in K-5 music classrooms. We’ll experience ways to 

authentically develop musical and non-musical skills and understandings, including ways to enhance 

musical and linguistic literacy.  Content will include folksongs, children’s books, poetry, games, chants, 

and much more. Participants will receive detailed workshop notes with resources and teaching processes. 

Be prepared to work in community as we move, sing, create, and play together!  
 

 

BIO: A choral and general music education specialist, she previously taught fulltime at ASU, where she 

served as Coordinator of Music Education. Prior to joining the ASU faculty, Yoder-White taught at the 

University of North Carolina at Greensboro School of Music, where she conducted the Women's Glee 

Club, taught graduate and undergraduate music education courses, and supervised student teachers. 

 

Yoder-White received a Bachelor of Music Education degree in choral/general music from Lenoir-Rhyne 

College, graduating summa cum laude. Following completion of a Master of Music degree at the 

University of North Carolina at Greensboro, Yoder-White taught middle school choral and general music 

in Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools before returning to UNCG to complete doctoral studies. 

 

Yoder-White also serves as Program Director for ArtsNOW, a non-profit organization in Atlanta 

committed to improving education by equipping teachers with professional development and resources to 

bring creativity and the arts into daily classroom instruction. An arts integration specialist, Yoder-White 

delivers teacher workshops, teaches demonstration lessons, advises arts-integrated lesson design, and 

creates resources to facilitate implementation of authentic arts integration instruction. 

 

Registration 

Registration for the workshop is $25.00 for MMEA members, $65.00 for non-members and $10.00 for 

college students with checks made payable to MMEA.  Purchase orders or cash WILL NOT be 

accepted.  Checks cannot be held for late deposit.  All payments are due at the time of the workshop.  

Add $15.00 for late or on-site registration.  Lunch will be provided and is included in the workshop fee.   

Please pre-register so that we can adequately plan for lunch.  Complete the pre-registration form and 

return it with your payment to the chairperson of the workshop you are planning to attend.  The 

postmark deadline for pre-registration is Friday, September 7, 2018.  If you are waiting on a school 

check, please check the box on the registration form and you may bring it with you to the workshop, but 

please go ahead and send in your registration form.  Additional forms are available at www.msmea.org. 

 

CEU Credit 

CEU’s will be available for $10.00 through Mississippi College.  You must sign up, register, and pay 

on-site for CEU’s.  (**Please note:  CEU payments should not be sent with pre-registration.)  

A SEPARATE check made payable to Mississippi College will be necessary for CEU’s.   

Persons requesting CEU’s must attend the ENTIRE workshop to receive credit. 

 

NAfME Membership 

The Mississippi Music Educators Association is affiliated with the National Association for Music 

Education. All music teachers are encouraged to support their professional organization through 

membership and participation.  Applications for NAfME membership will be available on-site 

at the workshop.  You may also register online at www.nafme.org .  Members must present their 

membership card at all MMEA events.  Please make membership checks payable to NAfME.  

http://www.msmea.org/
http://www.nafme.org/


Please print and mail this form to the appropriate site chair’s address below. 

 

MISSISSIPPI MUSIC EDUCATORS ASSOCIATION 
Elementary Division 2018 Fall Workshop Pre-Registration Form 

Sing, Move, Create, Play: Making Music the Orff-Schulwerk Way 
                          Pre-registration forms music be postmarked by September 7, 2018 

 

Workshop dates are Northern: Sept. 19th; Central: Sept. 20th; Southern: Sept. 21st. 

 

Name _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City ______________________________, MS   Zip Code ______________  Phone _________________ 

 

E-mail address ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School name __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School address ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NAfME ID # __________________________ Student ID, What university? ______________________ 

 

First time attending?  Yes     No 

 

REGISTRATION FEES 

__Student                                         $10.00 

 

__NAfME member                          $25.00* 

 

__Non-member                                $65.00 

 

__On-Site NAfME member            $40.00* 

 

__On-Site Non-member                  $65.00 

 

*All members must present their membership card 

at registration. 

Make checks payable to:  MMEA 

**DO NOT combine registration fees and CEU 

payment in same check.  No cash accepted. 

 

Total amount enclosed            $_____________ 

 

____Check here if bringing your school check the      

            day of the workshop. 

 

NO PURCHASE ORDERS ACCEPTED 

ALL PAYMENTS DUE AT WORKSHOP 

CEU payments are separate from registration fees 

and checks made out to Mississippi College—to 

be collected on-site. 
Return this form with payment to the chair of the site you plan to attend.   

 

                                                                  

 

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northern Site 

Alyssa J. Allen, Chair 

Southaven Int. School 

Attn: Alyssa J. Allen 

P.O. Box 1292 

Southaven, MS 38671 
alyssa.allen@dcsms.org   

 

Central Site 

Katie Chew, Chair 

Mannsdale Elementary 

Attn: Katie Chew 

443 Mannsdale Road 

Madison, MS 39110 

kchew@madison-schools.com 

Southern Site 

Laura Hubbard, Chair 

Singing River Academy 

Attn: Laura Hubbard 

3615 Suter Road 

Gautier, MS 39553 

lhubbard@pgsd.ms  

 

mailto:alyssa.allen@dcsms.org
mailto:lhubbard@pgsd.ms


 

 


